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The doors close for Big Brother Africa

Multichoice Africa has confirmed that there will not be a season 10 of Big Brother Africa. The cancellation of the show
comes amid various production problems.

These include the original house burning down, a contestant being expelled for misconduct, and new visa restrictions that
prevented contestants from Sierra Leone and Rwanda from entering South Africa on time to compete in the show.

Source: Herald
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